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September 3, 2015 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSAL DECISION-HEALTHCARE/BENEFITS  CONSULTANT 

SERVICES (RFP NO. 01-15/16) 

 

 

After reviewing and analyzing the proposals, Florence County has decided to continue 

with our current healthcare benefit service with the Public Employee Benefit Authority 

(PEBA).    

 

Thank you for participating in the Florence County procurement process.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mailed at pfletcher@florenceco.org.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Patrick D. Fletcher, CPPB  

Procurement Director 
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